

Environmental Protection and Growth Management Department

ENVIRONMENTAL LICENSING and BUILDING PERMITTING DIVISION

1 North University Drive, Mailbox # 302, Plantation, Florida 33324 • 954-765-5081 • FAX 954-765-4998

April 21, 2016

Mary C. Blasi, City Manager City of Coconut Creek 4800 West Copans Road Coconut Creek, FL 33063

Dear Ms. Blasi,

In order to continue the working relationship enjoyed between the City of Coconut Creek and Broward County Environmental Licensing and Building Permitting Division, it is necessary to renew our Interlocal Agreement for Emergency/Non-Guaranteed Supplemental Support. Please find enclosed herewith, three (3) copies of the agreement which should be executed and returned to us for proper execution by Broward County and recorded in the Public Records. A fully executed copy of the agreement will be forwarded to you when executed. Please also forward a certified copy of your City Commission's Resolution approving the agreement for our records.

The agreement has been drafted as a five (5) year agreement to expire on September 30, 2021, however, the City may decide to decrease that to a shorter period should it so desire. Just let me know if a change is desired and I will make that revision.

Should you need more information or would like to discuss your current service levels, please contact me or my staff at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Karl E. Markeset, Assistant Director

cc: Cynthia Chambers, Director, Environmental Protection and Growth Management Division Jack Boone, City of Coconut Creek Building Official Leslie Wallace May, City of Coconut Creek City Clerk Julio Briceno, Broward County Building Official